[image: image1.jpg]



STAFFING NJ-PAC
Keeping the lines of communication open with state government officials is an essential function of NJSA.  As we all know, New Jersey’s state government can directly affect how a business operates in the future… and whether it operates profitably and grows.

Through Staffing NJ PAC, NJSA is doing everything possible to ensure the following:


· The profits you make will be invested in your business to create jobs, not in mandatory government programs.

· New Jersey’s staffing industry will retain the flexibility to adapt to a changing marketplace, not be tied down by complex and costly government regulations.

The best way to do this is to support state political candidates who are sensitive to our industry’s interests and concerns.  And that means all of us must be involved in the political process.

How do we get involved?  Contribute to the Staffing NJ PAC with a company contribution and/or an individual contribution.  Staffing NJ PAC allows us to pool our resources and make our voices heard in Trenton.  It is an investment in our firms, industry… and our future.

Please join your colleagues in supporting Staffing NJ PAC NOW so that we can continue to fight for good state government and our industry’s prosperity.

( YES, I want to support the staffing industry’s legislative efforts in New Jersey by contributing to the Staffing NJ PAC.  Enclosed is my (Select one: ( Corporate or 

( Personal) contribution of $________________ (by check only at this time since we currently do not have a method of processing credit card payments) made payable to “Staffing NJ PAC”.

Name: _____________________________________________________

Firm: ______________________________________________________

Address: ___________________________________________________

Phone: _____________________  email: _________________________

Send form and check to:

Staffing NJ PAC, c/o NJSA, P.O. Box 518, Mt. Laurel, NJ 08054
Thank you for your support in 2017. 











